
Covid Policy
15/03/2023 | Stacy Marklew & Ellen Evans

About

HSE no longer expects every business to consider COVID-19 in their risk assessment or to have
specific measures in place. This covid policy has been written whilst COVID-19 remains a public
health issue.

We ask all employees/freelancers who test positive to refrain from entering all TYF properties and
employees until you test negative

It is no longer a requirement to isolate following contact with a case of Covid.

SSP
Unfortunately as per current guidance, employees are no longer entitled to statutory sick pay,
updated guidance from ACAS can be found here

Notifying TYF
Please notify the Daily manager (see Find My Shift) immediately upon acquiring a positive test result.

Once you have received a negative result please let the Daily Manager know so they can schedule
you back onto the rota.

Masks
It is no longer a requirement for staff or customers to wear masks If a staff member or customer
would prefer to continue wearing a mask, TYF fully supports this but it is no longer a requirement .
The use of hand sanitiser at entry points should continue.

Advice
TYF suggest the following advice to all staff and customers as per government guidance

1. get both jabs and your booster
2. outdoors is safer than indoors
3. if you have symptoms, stay at home and avoid contact with other people
4. wear a mask in healthcare settings and crowded indoor places.

If you are affected by any information contained in this policy or are dissatisfied with any decisions
made on your case please see HR or you may make a complaint under our Grievance Procedure
within 7 days of advice being given.

https://www.acas.org.uk/coronavirus/self-isolation-and-sick-pay/sick-pay-for-self-isolation
https://www.gov.wales/get-your-covid-19-vaccination
https://www.gov.wales/guidance-people-symptoms-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19

